
HELP SHAPE THE 

FUTURE  
OF OUR 

COMMUNITY  
LIBRARY

Put your name forward for appointment  
to the library board.  

Every year, at the first January meeting, residents are appointed to the library 
board by council. The board helps shape public library policies and improve 

library collections, programs and services — now and into the future. 

Your skills and personal expertise can play a vital role in improving the  
lives of your neighbours and the well-being of our community.  

Please consider putting your name forward to council for consideration. 

Skills and experience we’re looking for: 

Appointment process:

Candidate orientation:

For more information contact:

COMMUN ITY  NOT ICE
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